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BACKGROUND / ISSUE

Environmental and Water Resources Director, Marcus Yasutake, provide an update to the
information shared with City Council on September 8, 2020 related to the copper pipe
pinhole leaks occurring within residences and businesses. The discussion will include
information collected to date, overview of the water quality evaluation from Black and
Veatch, pipe scale analysis and results from Virginia Tech University, and recommendations
provided by Black and Veatch and Virginia Tech.
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Marcus Y Director
ENVIRONMENTAL AND WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

MEETING DATE: 10t1312020

AGENDA SECTION: Scheduled Presentations

SUBJECT: Update on Pinhole Leaks

FROM: Environmental and Water Resources Department
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